We are so excited to welcome you into our classroom. This year is going to be

an extraordinary journey of faith. We are thrilled to closely work with you

and see how you flourish during the year !l Let's meet the teachers: Mrs.
Lyann & Mrs. Meredith and our assistant Mrs. Wendy will be your support

team during this year.

% Mrs. Lyann- Ladies and Gentleman I am eager to start this journey with you.
This is my first year teaching a religious class for St. Stanislaus but I am
pretty sure it won’t be my last. I am a public school 3rd grade teacher and
have been teaching for the past 8 years. Teaching and Learning is definitely
a passion of mine because we grow as we learn new concepts in life. I am a
MOM of 4 beautiful children that are also growing in faith each and
everyday like you. I love traveling, experiencing new foods, and the color
pink. Let’s make it a phenomenal year !!

< Mrs. Meredith- It is so wonderful to be part of a team that loves God and is eager
to share our Catholic faith. Last year | was blessed to be in the RCIA program
(adult religious class). | am a new convert and happy to say | am home! | know
what it is to be a little nervous to explore the unknown of the faith and spirituality
but | hope to be your support during your very own journey. | am a mother of three
of varying ages. | am a public school teacher. | have taught from Pre-K to High
School. Mrs. Lyann, myself and our assistant Wendy will be teaching a bilingual
class to meet the needs of our students. Hopefully my love for God and our
church will invite you to embrace each lesson open heartedly.

% Mrs. Wendy will be our bilingual support. This is her first year and
she is eager to meet all of you! She is a mom with children growing
in the faith here at St. Stan’s Prep Program.

Our syllabus will take us from September 11, 2024 to April 30, 2025. We will start
with the Roots of Catholic faith. We will keep you updated with our calendar and
activities as the year progresses. Should you have any questions or concerns,
please reach out to the director of religious education, Mrs. Leona Russell. Her

email is: Jeonar@ststanislaus.com
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